
 
 
 
 
 
 

Specifying the correct barge company name and Barge name on Verified Gross 

Mass Form ‘’ VGM Form’’ (Phnom Penh port) 

Dear Valued Customers, 

Phnom Penh Autonomous Port ‘’PPAP’’ has informed to all customers that with the 

continuous increase of the container traffic. They have faced with some congestion and 

this has affected the connection between barge and the mother vessels in Vietnam. 

One contributing reason for the congestion is that some customers has put the wrong 

barge company name on the VGM form, which causes difficulties and delay for the 

loading process. 

In this regard, we would like to ask for your cooperation to put the correct barge 

company name and barge name (if available) on the VGM form when submitting to 

PPAP’s team as this will help PPAP to store containers in the container yard (CY) 

according to the barge company name.  

If you should require additional information, please contact our customer service team 
at your location, who will guide you based on your individual situation.  
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